7th Grade Newsletter

- I look forward to meeting with you for **mid-trimester conferences** today. A reminder that there will be **no school** on Friday, January 19.
- Students may wear their Mission T-shirts with pants of their choice on Monday, January 22.
- The seventh grade will be sorting food at Feeding America on Thursday, January 25.
- Please join us for our annual **Open House** on Saturday, January 27. Help show off our school then come to worship as a community at 4:30 Mass. If you would like to attend the Spaghetti Dinner following Mass, please remember to RSVP!
- The Kids Heart Challenge has officially kicked off; we had a great assembly today to learn more about the work of the American Heart Association. We hope you will join us as we celebrate a legacy of lifesavers and continue the fight against heart disease and stroke. You can get started now by registering your student at http://www2.heart.org/goto/StJohnGreenfield and beginning Finn's Mission! The goal of Finn's Mission is to help kids with special hearts and to teach as many people as possible the lifesaving skills of Hands-Only CPR and the warning signs of a stroke. Click HERE to hear from Phil and see how Kids Heart Challenge is saving lives! Our class is participating in a competition to have the most students register and complete Finn's Mission. Right now, we have two students registered. If over 75% of my students take the challenge and at least three students complete Finn's Mission, we will earn two Amazon gift cards for our classroom! Thank you so much for helping us achieve our goals!

Mrs. Emily Wisniewski ewisniewski@sje.school

Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life
John 6:35